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August 5, 2008 
 
AUSTIN, TEXAS 
 
ILS ANNOUNCES MAJOR BREAKTHROUGH ON TITLE 18 
 
 ILS Services, Inc., a leading legal research firm headquartered in Austin, 
Texas, announced that it has been advised that the first person has been released 
challenging the validity of Title 18.   
 
ILS was advised that a win was issued in West Virginia for one prisoner.   
 
Further research by ILS has also uncovered another significant error in the 
criminal code.  The federal Title 18 criminal code was codified in 1909, again in 
1940, and again in 1948.  In 1909 and 1940 the jurisdictional section for federal 
courts only authorized prosecution under Title 18 crimes, not under drug crimes or 
IRS crimes.  The 1940 statute, 18 USC § 546, we never repealed or amended.  That 
statute, which is still valid, only authorized prosecution for 1909 Title 18 crimes, 
nothing for Title 21 or Title 26. Furthermore, under the Fair Warning Doctrine, to 
prosecute someone under a prior statute, a person must be given warning under 
that statute.   Therefore, no possible prosecution exists under Title 21, Title 26, or 
under any Title 18 charge other than those listed in the 1909 act, but prior notice is 
required.     
 
ILS intends to reopen cases by raising the additional error, which would deprive the 
court of jurisdiction over any criminal case.   
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding your case please feel free to call us.  
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